
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am writing with regard to the National Assembly for Wales’ Petitions Committee call for evidence on the ‘Waste 
and Incineration’ petition. 
 
As a provider of essential recycling and waste management services in Wales, Viridor fully supports the response 
provided by our trade sector body, the Environmental Services Association. 
 
Should you have any further queries on this matter, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Dan Cooke 

External Affairs Manager 
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